Kindergarten

March 2023 Newsletter



Important Reminders:

The weather is still very unpredictable so please ensure your child has a change of clothes, in class, to cater for both hot and cold weather.

March Birthdays

Nthanda 4th

Upcoming Events:

2nd Dr Seuss' birthday 3rd-14th Holiday 8th Women's Day 12th Youth Day 31st Entrepreneurship Day

Classroom News

The first half of term is almost complete and everyone has worked really hard. We will be back in school on Tuesday 14th March.

We are excited about our Entrepreneurship day on the 31st. I will send more information about this. We will continue to work on developing reading skills and will also be doing more work on word and sentence building over the course of the next few weeks.

Have a great break and we look forward to the rest of the school year.



Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or if I can help in any way.